From: 5ent: 12 June 2020 14:20

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2020/1691/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs & Madams,

I am emailing you in connection with the application above because I did not manage to locate an "add comments here" button even though the public notice says one can comment until Friday 12th June 2020.

I haved lived in the source of health issues limit my mobility and so I greatly value my privacy along with peace & quiet whenever I can get it. I have a small garden in the rear yard of what was once a terraced family house. The area referred to in the plans directly overlooks my garden and so will deny me the privacy, peace & quiet which I currently enjoy. Hence I object to the work going ahead.

In general terms, by using an existing flat roof to create a rear roof terrace to an existing flat the proposal moves some of the noise normally contained within the walls of that flat into the external space where it will be broadcast to the local neighbourhood. I would not see that as something of benefit.

Sincerely,